
Barming Scout and Guide Group 
  
Waste Paper Collection 
We would like to take a moment to thank you all for your support regarding waste paper. 
We are clearly still unable to make our collections at this time. As soon as both Government 
guidelines and our own Scout and Guide regulations permit, we are intending to restart 
waste paper collections on the estate again. 
  
If you are managing to save your recycling for us then a huge thank you. We do however 
completely understand if you have been using the council bins as it has been so long now 
since our last collection (March 2020). 
  
We will let you know as soon as we are able to return to our collections on the first Saturday 
of the month. 
  
Volunteer Vacancies 
Running a successful Scout and Guide Group requires a lot of volunteers in all sorts of roles. 
Some are 'frontline' section leaders running the weekly meetings with our young people. 
There are an almost equal number of volunteers playing supporting roles 'behind the 
scenes'. 
  
We now have two vacancies and are looking for volunteers to help us continue supporting 
and growing our group. 
  
Treasurer 
Do you have a flair or passion for numbers? Our Treasurer does not need to be formally 
qualified but some relevant experience would obviously be beneficial. This is a key role on 
our management committee which meets every other month. 
  
Independent Examiner 
We need to have an external examiner to look at our books annually to meet our charity 
status commitments. This role does require someone with some proper financial knowledge 
but we only need you once a year! 
  
If you, or someone you know, would be interested in joining our group and helping our 
young people reach their potential, then please get in touch for a chat. We are excited to 
bring some new people onto the team. You don’t have to have been involved with Scouts or 
Guides before. 
  
Email me to find out more! 
  
chairman@barmingscoutsandguides.org.uk 
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